
  

 

September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  Year 11 Transition Parents’ Evening 
 
We would like to invite you to our exciting Year 11 Transition Parents’ Evening on Thursday 
5th October from 5.30 - 7.00pm.  
  
There will be two parts to the evening: 
 

1. In the Sports Hall we are holding a Post-16 Fair with representatives from post-16 
colleges, along with local universities and our careers advisor. 

 
2. In the dining hall there will be a presentation on The Process of Applying for College, 

and how the school will support your daughter this year. The first presentation will be 
at 5:35pm with the same presentation repeated at 6:00pm, and will last 
approximately 15 minutes. 

 
We look forward to seeing you and please do not hesitate to contact Shareefah Akhtar 
(Careers Administration Assistant) if you would like further information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Carl Hartley 
Assistant Principal 
 

 


